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Dear Parents/Guardians:

Wisconsin students in grades 3rd through 8th are currently participating in the

Forward Exam this spring. The exam will test all students in English Language Arts

(ELA) and Mathematics. In addition, 4th and 8th grade students will have testing in

Science and Social Studies. The Wisconsin Forward Exam is designed to measure

how well students are meeting the Wisconsin Academic Standards, which outline

what students should know and be able to do to be college-and-career ready.

Our Pioneer test window will be 3-31 through 4-10, with make-up testing until April
23rd.

Follow this link for the Informational Brochure for Families which gives more

information about the assessment including its purpose, what scores will be

provided, and how the scores will be used.

If you have any questions regarding the state assessments, please contact your

child's teacher or principal. Thank you for your support!

Spanish translation of brochure
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